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Margaret Sexton

From: Michael Landry <l >
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2016 5:20 PM
To: Clerk
Subject: Motion to register non-profits as lobbyists 

Clerk,    

Should this motion requiring the not-for-profit sector pass City Council, it will act as a barrier to volunteers in 
the sector from accessing the decision-making process.   

This requirement certainly should not apply to not-for-profit groups and residents associations that are only 
trying to make our city a better place to live and work.   

We urge Council to vote against this motion, which would help ensure continued active engagement by the 
not-for-profit sector in municipal affairs.   

Thank you,  

Michael Landry 
President 
Greater Yorkville Residents' Association (GYRA)  

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.   




